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September 2009 Meeting

                           DATE:   Friday, September 18th 2009

       LOCATION:    Wakefield Public Safety Complex
                              1 Union Street Wakefield, Ma.
                           TIME:    Meeting at 2000 Hrs.

                  PROGRAM:   Members Paul Romano and David Parr will present a
                                         collectibles presentation and slide show.

May 2009 Meeting

Over 40 members were guests of Massachusetts USAR Task Force 1. Salem Deputy Chief Giunta was our host and explained the workings of the Task Force. All of the apparatus and equipment as well as a tour of the facility was enjoyed by all.

2009-2010 Season

Welcome back to another season! Plans have been drawn up for a list of interesting speakers and a bus trip in the spring. As the season starts, consider this a gentle reminder that dues of $ 35.00 are payable on October 1.

Any member, who has an idea or knows of a speaker that may be of interest to the membership, is asked to contact any member of the Board.
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Chief Giunta points out items during the May meeting. Photo by W, Wilderman

Congratulations

Best wishes to member Wayne Perkins on his retirement from the Merrimac, NH Fire Department.

Congratulations to member Michael Sullivan on his appointment as Chief of the Wakefield Fire Department.

Condolences

The Board regrets to announce the passing of Honorary Member and retired Fire Comm. George Paul. Commissioner Paul was made an Honorary Member on May 21, 1970. As both Chief and Commissioner, He was in charge of some of Boston’s most famous blazes during the ‘War Years’ of the 1970’s and early 1980’s. May his soul rest in eternal peace.
Line Box

The latest issue of the Line Box is included with this General Order. Please pass along any information or photos that would be of interest to the membership for either the GO or the Line Box. E-mail to thelinebox@hotmail.com.

Information Updates

Any member having updated e-mail or other contact changes is asked to make these changes known to the Sec. Mike Kass. 

Reminder

Kick off meeting for the new season, Friday September 18th at 2000 hours at Wakefield Public Safety Complex 1 Union Street. 

By Order Of The President                                         Newsletter Editor

Owen Carrigan
                                                 Frank San Severino

